
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

URBAN ENTERPRISE ZONES 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS FOR REFUND CLAIMS  

 (October 22, 2012) 

Effective immediately, refund claims submitted by urban enterprise zone businesses should no 

longer be sent to 153 Halsey Street, Box 47022 in Newark.  All refund requests for sales and use 

taxes paid by qualified businesses operating in the New Jersey urban enterprise zones whether 

filing Form A-3730-UEZ or Form A-3730, along with supporting documentation must be sent to 

the following addresses: 

By U.S. Postal Service   NJ Division of Taxation 

     Sales Tax Refund Section 

     P.O. Box 289 

     Trenton, NJ  08695-0289 

 

By Package Delivery Service  NJ Division of Taxation 

(e.g. Fed Ex or UPS)   Sales Tax Refund Section 

     Quakerbridge Plaza Office Complex 

     Bldg. 9 - 3rd Floor 

     3444 Quakerbridge Road 

     Mercerville, NJ 08619 

 

 

Any refund requests that may have been sent to Newark prior to the issuance of this notice have 

been forwarded to the refund section in Trenton for processing. 

 

Information on filing refund requests is available from the February 10, 2012 Notice at 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/uez/uez_refund.pdf. 

 

Additional contact information for questions pertaining to refunds filed by Urban Enterprise 

Zone taxpayers is available by phone or fax.  

 

Telephone…………………………………………………………………… 609-588-3352 

    

Fax……………………………………………………………………………609-631-4710 
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